
HOLLY LODGE PRIMARY ACADEMY

SPRING TERM 2023

We are delighted to announce that Code Camp will be offering an exciting after school coding

club at Holly Lodge Primary Academy next term.

Whether coding is new, or an identified passion, Code Camp will let your child unleash their

creativity in a fun, collaborative and supportive environment.  All attendees will build their own

apps, learn foundational coding principles and have ongoing access to the Code Camp World

platform to keep coding long after the course has concluded.

Code Camp is now a global movement, having taught over 120,000 children how to code in the

past 9 years.  We focus on problem-solving, creating apps and improving computational thinking

in a fun and engaging way, so your child will be ready to take on the digital world of the future.

Key details:

Spring Term 2023

Wednesdays after school (3:30pm - 4:30pm)

Wednesday 18th January - Wednesday 22nd March (9 sessions)

KS2 club for children in years 3-6

£90 for 9 sessions

******************************************************

Check out our 5 star reviews to see what other parents are saying about Code Camp!

For more information please contact hello@codecamp.co.uk

To book please go to www.codecamp.co.uk/afterschool (limited places available)

http://www.codecamp.co.uk
https://www.productreview.com.au/listings/code-camp
mailto:hello@codecamp.co.uk
http://www.codecamp.co.uk/afterschool

